Postdoctoral Position in Data Privacy

A postdoctoral fellowship in statistics is available to work with Dr. Anne-Sophie Charest and Dr.
Bei Jiang at the Department of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences at University of Alberta.

The successful applicant will have a Ph.D. in Statistics, Biostatistics, Mathematics, or a related
field and have research interests -- or be able and willing to cultivate these -- in statistical
disclosure control methods for data privacy. He/she will have strong skills in mathematics,
computing and statistics and a demonstrated record of research. We are seeking someone with
excellent oral and written communication skills, great computing skills and A PASSION FOR
RESEARCH.

The salary is $43,000 per year. Postdoctoral fellows in this department are normally given the
opportunity to teach up to one course per term; the current rate is $7935 per course. See
http://www.postdoc.ualberta.ca/ for general information regarding postdoctoral fellowships at
this university.

The term of the fellowship is up to two years, subject to satisfactory performance. It can start as
soon as a suitable candidate has been found, and the opportunity will remain open until then. To
apply, please forward the following documents to Dr. Anne-Sophie Charest (anne-
sophie.charest@mat.ulaval.ca) and Dr. Bei Jiang (bei1@ualberta.ca)

1) Letter of interest

2) Curriculum Vitae (The CV should include details of your mathematical as well as
statistical training, and a description of the post-thesis research that you are currently
working on, or contemplating.)

3) Graduate courses taken and grades obtained
4) Up to three samples of your research papers
5) Names and contact information for three referees.

Screening of applications will begin immediately and will continue until the position is filled. We
thank all applicants for their interest, however, only those individuals selected for further
consideration will be contacted.

The Department of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences, Faculty of Science, and University of
Alberta are committed to an equitable, diverse, and inclusive workforce. We welcome
applications from all qualified persons. We encourage women; First Nations, Métis and Inuit
persons; members of visible minority groups; persons with disabilities; persons of any sexual
orientation or gender identity and expression; and all those who may contribute to the further
diversification of ideas and the University to apply.



